
Dear Grade 7 Families, 
  
I hope this message finds you well. 
  
I am writing to inform you about a photo activity that our Gr. 7 Leaving Ceremony has planned 
in preparation for our Grade 7 ceremony on Monday, June 27 at Laurier, and request for your 
reply in case you do NOT want for your child to participate in this activity. 

• Purpose of the Photo: Gr. 7 group souvenir photo for grade 7 students and their 
teachers 

• Details about the Photo: 
o The size of 5”x7” or 8”x10” will be determined by the Committee  
o Order will be placed through Costco.ca Photography.  
o The banner that is being donated to the school will say “CLASS OF 

2022” in the photo.  
o As soon as the photo order is completed at Costco for the Grade 7 

Parent Committee’s souvenir, the digital photo will be deleted 
from the digital camera, computer hard-drive and Costco photo 
account.  

o The photo will be taken on Tuesday, May 17 @1:15pm by Mr. 
Raymond Lam, a Gr. 7 parent. 

o Kate Martin, a parent on the Gr. 7 Leaving Ceremony Committee, 
will be assisting Raymond on Tuesday. 

• Participation: Being in the photo is voluntary. Similar to the offer of a yearbook 
souvenir, regardless if the child is in the photo or not, each child will receive a 
copy of the photo.  

• Contact Person: Ms. Karen Lam, a member of the Gr. 7 Leaving Ceremony 
Committee oversees this project on behalf of the committee. Her husband, 
Raymond Lam will take the photo on May 17. Parents can contact Karen at her 
email address at karenannelam@gmail.com, with any questions. 

  
Parent Consent: Please reply to this message no later than Monday, May 16, 2022 @4pm, if 
you do NOT want for your child to participate in this photo. A ‘No Reply’ confirms that you are 
giving consent for your child to be on this photo. 
  
Thank you, 
Armin Samiei | Principal 
 


